
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

Welcome back to school. It has certainly been like a roller coaster. I have been really proud 

of our pupils and our team, as they have managed this extremely emotional time very well.  

The World of Work day was a huge success - we were so proud of the children. They coped 

really well with the news of Queen Elizabeth's passing and used the day to focus on what 

an example she was to us all. One of our pupils told me clearly what a role model she was 

as most people, "Stop working at 60, but she worked until she was 96!" They acknowledged 

that her hard work and devotion to duty was something to be grateful for.   

Topic week was another success and we are beginning to settle into our Fridays too!  

Thank you for your support and patience as we all get used to the new Arbor system as well 

as build and develop relationships with Caterlink our new catering provider. We had a tricky 

start, but they have responded to school requests and we can see improvements. In the next 

few weeks we will be sending a parent questionnaire for so we can gather feedback to share 

any outstanding concerns you may have.  

 

Moreover, thank you also for attending the parent open sessions.  It was really lovely to see 

parents back in school. This will be a key feature for this term.  
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Top Attendance: 

 

• Green—96.9% 

• Lilac 96.7% 

• Pink 95.6% 

Diary Dates 

September 

26th - Red and Yellow Class Meet the Teacher  

 

October 

3rd - Assessment week 

4th -  RWI development day 

10th - Libraries week 

13th - Governors in school 

17th - Diwali 

19th - Parents evening 

20th - Parents evening 

 

21st  - Inset Day 

 

24th to 28th October - Half term holidays 

 

31st  - Children return to school 

Lanesfield Charity of the Year 

 

We are really pleased to announce 

that our charity of the year this 

year will be: 

 The Eric Foulkes Memorial Trust. 

This charity is very close to our 

hearts at Lanesfield and we have 

received a grant from them in the 

past.  

The charity only grants money to 

Wolverhampton Primary schools 

and Academies for residential       

visits. 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For teachers choice -  Kaci, Kornelia, Sianna, Ade, Shyla,    

Logan, Elijah, Robyn, Kelise, Lewis, Finley, Nevaeh, Savannah, 

Chloe, Harold. 

For attitude to learning - Abdul, Nevaeh, Ilinca, Mariama,   

Ashleigh, Elijah, Archie, Jacob, Keeley, Archie, Adeel, Jaxon, 

Elleah, Karamjot, Star, Nataliya, Clarissa. 

Congratulations to our new 

school leaders 

 

School Ambassadors: 

Jay 

Simar 

 

School Prefects: 

Lewis  

Laurel 

Srini 

Teia 

Delisha 

Jagdeep 

Sam 

Aoife 

Isabella 

Nathan 

Megan 

Alissia 

 

House Captains: 

Alieu (Hilton) 

Amanjot (Newman) 

Talayah (Hackford) 

Ana (Florence) 

 

Sports Leaders: 

Josh 

Kelise 

Inder 

Yuvraj 

Alaa 

Ayoola 

Parentmail outstanding balances 

Please check your Parentmail accounts for 

outstanding balances and clear them at 

your earliest convenience. We have a    

number of outstanding balances for: 

Previous trips 

Minibus payments 

After School Club/Breakfast Club  

Payments to school should be made    

promptly and regularly so that we can keep     

services to our parents running. If you have 

any issues or concerns with payments, 

please contact the school office to discuss     

further. 

Parentmail refunds 

All After School Club, Breakfast Club and 

lunches ordered for Monday 

19th September, have been credited back to 

your Parentmail Account.  

School Councillors 

Red - Iman/Louiza 

Yellow - Elizabeth/Kade 

Pink - Nym/Simas 

Green - Evelyn/Finley 

Blue - Nevaeh/Eliyus 

Orange - Veer/Darcee 

Purple - Sophia/Harvey 

Lilac - Elizabete/Ekan 

Indigo - Delisha/Harnoor 


